
 

 

departure and return to school. 
Please contact the office if you have 
not received this information. This 
will be a great learning experience 
for students and is a wonderful 
vehicle for encouraging the 
development of their growth 
mindset. They will face challenges 
during the camp but I am sure they 
will show their resilience and learn a 
great deal from the experience. 

Gymnastics 

Students have completed two 
weeks of their gymnastics program 
and have thoroughly enjoyed their 
sessions at the Nowra Gymnastics 
Centre. We now have a break of 
three weeks during camp and 
swimming school and will resume 
gymnastics for the final two weeks 
of the program in Weeks 8 & 9. 

 

Deb Sansom—Principal 

Remembrance Day Ceremony 

Terara Public School marked the 
100th anniversary of the end of 
World War 1 with a special 
ceremony during our school 
assembly. Mr Fred Dawson 
presented our school with the 
book, The Victoria Cross Australia 
Remembers, on behalf of the 
Nowra RSL Sub-Branch and a 
minute’s silence was held to 
remember all those who have been 
killed or injured in wars. 

School Swimming Scheme 

We have now filled all positions for 
our school swimming scheme, 
beginning next week. Reminder 
notes will go out to those students 
later in the week to confirm 
arrangements. This is a great 
program and I’m sure students will 
gain a lot of benefit from their 
participation. 

Years 3 – 6 Camp this Week 

Students from Years 3 – 6 are very 
much looking forward to the camp 
at Koloona from Wednesday to 
Friday this week (Mr Watt is pretty 
excited too!). Notes were sent 
home last week detailing what the 
students need to take and times for 
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TERM 3 WEEK 6 Monday, 27th August,  2018 

This Week’s Events: 

Wed 
P & C Meeting 6.30 pm 
In 4/5/6  classroom 

W-F Year 3-6 Camp Koloona 

Events Coming Up:  

19-30 
Nov 

Swimming Scheme Year 2-6 

23 Nov Assembly 1/2 

4 Dec 
Kinder Orientation 9.30 –11.00 
am 

13 Dec Year 6 Farewell 

11 Dec Presentation Night NPS Hall 

18 Dec Reward Day 

19 Dec LAST DAY FOR STUDENTS 

TERM 4 WEEK 5 Monday, 12th November,  2018 

 

 

SCHOOL VALUES AWARD 
Congratulations to the winners of last 
week’s Froggy draw—Phoebe and 
William.  The focus for this week is 
“right place, right time, right thing” 
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You can now use MY SCHOOL CONNECT APP for  
ONLINE ORDERING OF STUDENT TUCKSHOP LUNCHES.  
We will still be accepting cash payments for tuckshop 
orders (as we have in the past) however, cash payment 
orders must be received by Wednesday—NO LATE 
ORDERS CAN BE ACCEPTED. If you order using the APP 
you can order up until 9.00 am on Friday morning.  
Parents can also use the APP to order school uniforms.  

Friday, 16th November 

3 x Vegetable Spring Rolls & Fried Rice 

  Sweet Chilli Sauce     Tom Sauce   

  BBQ Sauce      No Sauce 

 

  Home bake     OR          Mini Fruit Salad 

Fruit Poppa  

Apple  Orange Tropical Apple/Blackcurrant 

 MORE MENU OPTIONS ARE AVAILABLE  

VIA THE  MY SCHOOL CONNECT APP  
 

Student Name:  …………………………………………………………..…. 

Class:……………………………………………………………………….……… 

Amount enclosed: $...…………………………………………………….. 

Please return orders to the school office by  

Wednesday,  14th November 
 

NO LATE ORDERS CAN BE ACCEPTED 

 

BUS PASS APPLICATION PROCESS 
Applications for free school bus travel in rural and 
regional NSW is now completed ONLINE instead of using 
paper forms. 
Who needs to apply 
A new application is only required if the student has 
never been approved for free school travel before.  
However, you need to update student details online if 
the student: 
 Is moving from Year 2 to Year 3 
 Is moving from Year 6 to Year 7 
 Is changing schools 
 Is changing address 
How to update your details 
If the student has already been approved for school 
travel and their address, school or name changes you 
will need to update your details at: 

apps.transport.nsw.gov.au/ssts/updatedetails 
 

How to apply for free travel for the first time 
Step 1 
Complete the online application form at: 

transportnsw.info/school-students 
Nominate your home address and which bus company or 
transport operator the student needs to travel between 
home and school. 
Step 2 
Print, sign and date the completed application, then 
return it to the student’s school for endorsement.   
If assistance is needed Ph: 131 500 

BEESWAX WRAPS 

Please support this fundraiser to help our students 
fight the War on Waste at Terara Public School. 

We will use the funds raised to buy some beeswax and 
fabric so our primary students can learn to make them 
for themselves.  

Beeswax wraps $10 each from the school office.  

TEA TOWELS 

Create Lasting Memories! 

We still have a few limited edition 

tea towels available for sale. 

Cost is $10 each 

Available to view and purchase  

from the school office. 

A great Christmas gift idea.  

 


